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Docket No. 50-461

Illinois Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner

Executive Vice President
500 South 27th Street
Decatur, IL 62525

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 15, 1988, in response to our July 1,
1988 letter which concerned allegations pertaining to radiation protection
activities at the Clinton Nuclear Power Station authorized by NRC Operating
License No. NPF-62.

In our letter, we requested that you review the allegations, initia a an
appropriate investigation, and take corrective actions as deemed nm essary
(Allegation No. RIII-88-A-0050). We have no questions concerning your
responses to allegations No. 2 and No. 3. Questions concerning allegations
No.1 and No. 4 were discussed with your licensing staff on August 26 and N,
1988. Based on those discussions, it is our understanding that you will revise
your RWP procedure (1905.10) by September 30, 1988, to outline the
administrative functions required to be completed when changing RWP protective
requirements, and that your personal decontamination procedures presently
include provisions for decontaminating localized high level skin contamination.
Based on these additional responses we have no further questions regarding the
allegations at this time. Completion of your corrective actions for these
allegations will be tracked under Open Item 461/88022-01.

We will examine your corrective actions and documentation supporting your
responses during a future inspection. This allegation is considered closed.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

28&
gg Charles E. Norelius, Director
co n Division of Radiation Safety
C0 0 and Safeguards
nu
h See Attached Distribution _
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Distribution

cc: D. P. Hall,.Vice President
R. D. Freeman, Manager,

Nuclear Station
Engineering Department

cc w/ltr dtd 8/15/88
D. L. Holtzscher to A.-B. Davis

DCD/DC8 (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
H. S. Taylor, Quality Assurance

Division, Sargent & Lundy
Engineers

David Rosenblatt, Governor's
Office of Consumer Services

Sheldon Zabel, Esquire,
Schiff, Hardin, & Waite

L. Larson, Project Manager,
General Electric Company

Chairman cf DeWitt County
Illinois Department of

Nuclear Safety
D. Schopfer, Project Manager,

Sargent & Lundy Engineers


